Otisfield Mask Policy

"The Board of Selectmen discussed and unanimously agreed that masks are mandatory
at any and all Otisfield board and committee meetings, hearings and other town
sanctioned meetings. This also includes any transactions at the town office where only
one person at a time will be assisted.

Should someone not wish to attend or participate in any town event, due to masks that
are required, the participating committee or board and the Select Board fully support
his/her personal choices. The Selectmen would advise participating members and
attendees to follow their own individual choices and not engage in any verbal debates
centered around other people's choices. We ask that participants remain respectful and
noncombative surrounding this issue.

Unless the Maine CDC and Governor change or modify the current mask order that has
enforcement consequences, the town will not due otherwise.

O\ N

§1 Ferguson Z

Rick Micklon
\7/ //\\ s
R s aeY (/ .f/-';i{cﬂ,gfaié’//

“" Lenny Adler

December 2, 2020



